

The International Network for Acid Prevention

An organization of international mining companies dedicated to a reduction in the liability associated with sulphide mine materials

October 2006 NEWSFLASH www.inap.com.au

We are very pleased to introduce you to our new Technical Manager, Dr. Terry Chatwin.

Dr. Chatwin brings over thirty years of experience in environmental and process engineering and design for the mining and mineral processing industry. He is a member of the steering committee of the Acid Drainage Technology Initiative (ADTI) as chairman of the Technology Transfer Committee. He is also a founding member of the "Western Universities Mine-Land Reclamation and Restoration Consortium", which is dedicated to research, development, education and outreach related to abandoned mine land (AML) reclamation and restoration in the Western United States.

Dr. Chatwin has conducted numerous metallurgical, process and environmental engineering studies, remedial investigations, reclamation and feasibility studies and technology assessments for the mining and mineral processing industries. He also maintains close ties with universities and research facilities continuing to keep abreast of the newest technologies and their application to mineral and metallurgical processing, pollution prevention, waste minimization, and environmental remediation.

Dr. Chatwin will also continue to work part-time for the University of Utah, where he is Director of the Utah Engineering Experiment Station. In this position, Dr. Chatwin is managing an investigation of "The Impact of Weathering on the Physical Stability of Mine Rock," which is being funded by MolyCorp, a subsidiary of ChevronTexaco.

Dr. Chatwin will clearly be an asset to INAP and has a great vision for INAP's future. Please join us in welcoming him to our organization!















If you no longer wish to receive this newsletter please contact Amber Turner.

CONTACT INAP at: